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Meeting Minutes

Public Arts Board

Wednesday, June 12, 2024

REGULAR MEETING 5:30 P.M.

CALL TO ORDERA.

Chairperson Wyatt Called the regular Public Arts Board meeting to order at 5:34 P.M.

Members Present:

Chairperson Brenda Wyatt

Vice-Chairperson Dorene Badalamenti

Jo-Ann Stankus

Leslie Bacak

Tim Fontenot

Michael Polydoroff

Debbie Wolfe

Members absent:

Elisha Van Deventer

Paul Dippolito

Staff present:

Guadalupe Orozco, Administrative Services Manager

MINUTESB.

A motion was made by Vice-Chairperson Badalamenti, seconded by board member 

Polydoroff to approve the minutes of the May 8, 2024 regular Public Arts Board meeting. 

The motion carried unanimously. 

1. Consider approval of the minutes of the May 8, 2024 regular Public Arts Board meeting.

PERSONS TO BE HEARDC.

There were no persons to be heard. 
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This is a time for the public to address the Board on any subject. However, the Texas Open 

Meetings Act prohibits the Board from discussing issues which the public has not been given 

seventy-two (72) hours’ notice. Issues raised may be referred to City Staff for research and 

possible future action.

DISCUSSIOND.

1. Upcoming Art Events

Chairperson Fontenot informed the Board he will not be meeting with the Chamber of 

Commerce until the fall where he or another Board member will be speaking at the 

Chamber luncheon. 

The Sponsorship Committee for Keller Art Walk will plan to get together to work out a 

game plan for sponsors. Staff will provide a revised sponsorship packet for Keller Art 

Walk to be discussed at the July meeting. 

Chairperson Wyatt confirmed the date and location for the 2025 Keller Public Arts concert 

featuring the Fort Worth Symphony Orchestra. 

Chairperson Polydoroff brought up the possibility of having musicians enter Keller's Got 

Talent. Discussion was had amongst the group with the ultimate conclusion being to revisit 

the topic at the July Public Arts Board meeting. 

2. Review Final Bates Street Bench submission

Ms. Orozco shared the maquette provided by artist Pascal Pryor for the Bates Street 

Bench project. Prior addressed the Public Arts Board's concern related to a pointed egde 

in the design by smoothing out the egde in the design plans. The Board agreed to move 

forward with the bench. 

ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTSE.

1. Budget

The current fund balance is at +/- $222,500.

ADJOURNF.

Vice-Chairperson Badalamenti made a motion, seconded by Boardmember Polydoroff to 

adjourn the meeting at 6:41 P.M. The motion carried unanimously. 
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_________________________

Chairperson

___________________________

Staff Liaison
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